
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
November 8, 2019 

 
PRE-SOLICITATION NOTIFICATION  

 
INVITATION FOR FLOYD HILL TO VETERANS MEMORIAL TUNNELS PROJECT 
FUNDING GAP STUDY 

 
Description: The Colorado High-Performance Transportation Enterprise (HPTE), a division of 
the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT), will be requesting proposals from qualified 
individuals or firms, interested in providing traffic and revenue services, financial advisory 
services, and public meeting facilitation on the Interstate 70 Floyd Hill Project. The study will 
examine different funding options for filling the remaining funding gap on this project in 
collaboration with a subcommittee of the I-70 Collaborative Effort. 

 
It is anticipated that this solicitation will be released on or around November 15, 2019. The 
solicitation will be sent to those on the HPTE’s Bidder’s List as well as posted on HPTE’s 
website at: 

 
https://www.codot.gov/programs/high-performance-transportation-enterprise-hpte 

Questions regarding this solicitation may be directed to:  Pamela Hutchins - (303) 757-9106. 

HPTE assumes no obligation of any kind for expenses incurred by any respondent to this 
solicitation. The right is also reserved by HPTE to reject any and all submittals. 

 

https://www.codot.gov/programs/high-performance-transportation-enterprise-hpte/programs/high-performance-transportation-enterprise-hpte/HPTE%20Bidders%20List.pdf/view
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